
Greetings to the Tyxhpum Simnasho District! 
 

I am submitting my letter to the WarmSprings People in the Simnasho District for your 
vote in confidence to the 30th Tribal Council. I have served the 29th Council with the 
task and delegation of Affiliated Tribes of Northwest Indians, CRITFC as a 
Commissioner, Been a delegate for various Housing opportunities, NCHI 
WANA  Housing as a Board Member and newly elected Vice Chairman, USACE Village 
Development Plan, Self Governance, Oregon Cultural Items Task Force, NAGPRA and 
Repatriation, Economic Development, Cannabis, OIEA, NIEA, RES for Economic 
Development, National Planning and Development. 
 
Have sat at many tables in consultation for the tribes and several 
negotiations.  Presented resolutions to our regional governance at ATNI and seeing 
some of those forward to our National Governance at NCAI.  We are facing crucial 
times as a nation with our new presidential administration.  Have welcomed 
opportunities in Economic Development as well acted upon various opportunities in our 
Gaming, Power and Water, Approved our CEDS Document, Approved the cannabis 
grow project. 
 
I would be honored to serve the membership in the 30th Tribal Council ask you vote for 
me as your elected representative for the Simnasho District.  
 

Carlos Calica 
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